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TEXAS STATE RIFLE ASSOCIATION (TSRA) ENDORSES  
CHARLES PERRY FOR STATE SENATE 

  
LUBBOCK, TX – Today, the Texas State Rifle Association (TSRA) endorsed 
Representative Charles Perry for State Senate, citing his unwavering support for 
Second Amendment rights in Texas.  

In their release, the TSRA stated the following: "As a State Representative, Perry 
successfully carried legislation important to gun owners and was always a vote 
TSRA could count on. His rating of A+ was more than earned. We look forward to 
enjoying this type of relationship with Charles Perry as the next Senator from 
Texas Senate District 28." 

The TSRA is one of the largest pro-gun organizations in the state with over 
40,000 members statewide. Last week, the National Rifle Association endorsed 
Perry as well. 
 
“As a life-long gun enthusiast and a CHL-Holder, I exercise my Second 
Amendment rights daily,” said Charles Perry. “I will continue to support pro-gun 
legislation that empowers individuals to protect themselves and feel safe.” 
 
In recent weeks, Perry has also secured endorsements from Texas Right to Life, 
Texans for Fiscal Responsibility, Young Conservatives of Texas, Texans for 
Lawsuit Reform, Texas Home School Coalition, Conservative Republicans of 
Texas, Texas State Association of Fire Fighters, Lubbock Professional Fire 
fighters Association, TSCPA-PAC and other individuals and groups from around 
the district and state.  
 
If you would like to learn more about Rep. Charles Perry or join the fight, please 
visit ElectCharlesPerry.com. 
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